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Public Reporting of time synchronization event for the period:  

                     July 1, 2012, 00:00:00 UTC - July 1, 2012, 07:30:00 UTC  

The DigiStamp SecureTime

 

system did not prepare itself for the leap second adjustment made to 

Coordinated Universal Time (UTC).  The direct result of this event is that timestamps may 

imprecisely describe their time of creation by greater than the +/- one second imprecision 

allowed by our public TSA policy.  Because of the audited and restricted clock adjustment 

methods used to ensure SecureTime, this potential inaccuracy may have persisted for several 

hours as the internal clocks of the TSAs resynchronized with UTC. 

Because all clock adjustments are internally recorded in an audited adjustment trail by the 

DigiStamp TSAs it is likely that a fully accurate (to the tolerances specified in our policies) time 

for timestamps created during this period of imprecision could be discovered.  Accomplishing 

this precision however, would, for timestamps produced during this period, be far more difficult 

than DigiStamp intends. 

Timestamps created during the out-of-policy period are still valid; however, the timestamp 

certificate itself cannot assuredly claim precision to within one second of UTC. 

DigiStamp is exploring new policies to prepare for leap seconds in the future. 

We apologize for any inconvenience.  

Questions and concerns should be addressed to support@digistamp.com   

The Board of Directors  

DigiStamp, Inc. 
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